
Gwinnett Senior Golden Games 
Meeting Minutes 

May 19, 2010

Today’s meeting ended our 11th year of Senior Golden Games. It is hard to believe that we added 
two more weeks (six weeks instead of 4) and yet, it still ended too soon. Everyone was making 
comments about how organized the events were this year, and without tie-breakers each event ended 
a lot faster. This also created more medal winners, which everyone was pleased with.

Bob welcomed all our members and led us in reciting the Pledge of Allegiance to our flag. The 
minutes of the opening meeting were read and there was a correction. Bob will serve out his 2010 
term and will resign as President in 2011. So please be thinking of your choice for President. Next 
year is the election year, so basically all positions will be open. If interested, talk to Bob.

Chris our treasurer, gave his report. We had a very good year considering the economy. Our 
contributions were $11,500 and our expenses were $13,356 to date. We dipped into our reserves for 
$2356, leaving a balance of $15,134.

We, all the seniors that participated in this event, want to thank all of our 2010 Contributors. We 
couldn’t have had such an exciting event without you. Bob presented plaques to the representative 
of each group:

Our Diamond Contributors are: Delmar Gardens, Garden Plaza, Life Care of Lawrenceville and The 
Bridge Assisted Living

Our Silver Contributors are: Brunswick Zone Lanes, Lilburn, Crossroad Hospice, Tucker, Gwinnett 
Council for Seniors and The Lloyd Group, Suwanee

Our Bronze Contributors are: Chateau Elan Winery & Resort and Gwinnett Convention and Visitors 
Bureau.

And to our Torch Contributors, thank you so much.

Bob made an announcement about the Future of Vine Gardens Park. Those interested in getting 
involved, there will be a meeting in Grayson @ 7:00 P.M. May 27th.

Our new Web Page is up and running. Please keep up on the Senior Game meetings, events and the 
results of 2010 games.

On your tables you will find critique sheets. Please fill them out and let us know your ideas about 
next year’s games and what you thought of this year’s events.

We will have a June wrap up meeting. This meeting will be held on the 4th Monday @ 10:00 A.M. 
(not the 3rd Monday) The date is JUNE 28TH.

There will be NO MEETINGS IN JULY AND AUGUST. There wasn’t any other business to 
discuss, so Bob ended the meeting.

Our entertainment was “The Swing Set”. Wonderful music, we thoroughly enjoyed listening to it.



Then it was time for lunch. Alan Villavasso said the invocation, and the caterers, Vicki Mobley and 
staff began serving. We had 3 choices of sandwiches, chips and dessert, coffee, tea and water to 
drink.

After lunch, we had drawings for door prizes. Again, we had $25 gift certificates for restaurants, 
grocery stores and clothing stores. Dana Dow and Susie Dodson drew the lucky winners’ names. It 
was a fun time for all.

Special thanks to Delmar Gardens for our New Authentic Torch.

Refreshments were provided by Life Care of Lawrenceville and Decorations were provided by 
Sarah Care Adult Day Care, Snellville.

Thanks for coming, don’t forget our wrap-up meeting & have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely,

Marie Hickman, Secretary


